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Mr. Michael E. Bentley MAY 2 3 2007

Reference: F-2007-01322
Dear Mr. Bentley:

This is a final response to your 8 May 2007 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request for “all declassified CIA documents in [our] database that relate to General
Georgy Georgievich Rogozin that were released to other requesters.” For
identification purposes, we have assigned your request the number referenced above.

Our records show that you submitted a previous request for the same information
on 27 September 2000 (F-2000-02061). However, we conducted a search of our database
of previously released records that contains copies of documents released over the years to
thousands of other FOIA requesters. Searches of this database, containing over 500,000
pages, can be accomplished expedltlously (since no review is required) and at little or no
charge. No records responsive to your request were located.

We regret that we could not be of further assistance with your request.

Sincerely,

Scott Koch
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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